
 

 

 

Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance:  

I pledge allegiance to the Flag of the United States of America, and to the Republic for which it stands: one Na-
tion under God, indivisible, with Liberty and Justice for all. 

STAY CLASSY WEST VALLEY! 

INFORMATION: 
 
Attention All Baseball Players!  There will be a baseball meeting for all players regarding fall/winter workouts.  
Wednesday, October 1, at lunch in the indoor baseball facility.  Spread the word!! 
 
VFW Essay Contest: The Anderson VFW Post 9650 is sponsor ing the annual Voice of Democracy Patr i-
otic Essay Contest. This year’s topic is: “How Are You Showing Patriotism And Support For Our Country?” 
Winners will win cash awards and first place will advance to the district level contest to win more money. If you 
would like to participate, see  Mr. Chrasta in room 401 for more information on how to enter. All entries are due 
by October 31st. 
 
Attention all Juniors!  There will be a brief lunch meeting in Mr. Soksoda’s room on Monday (9/29).  We will 
discuss our homecoming float and its construction.  The meeting will start at 12:10 so grab your lunch first.  See 
you there! 
 
All Sophomores who are able to help with Homecoming, please meet in Mr. Ady’s room (603) at lunch on 
Monday (9/29).  We need everyone to participate so we can win! 
 
Friday Night Football!  The Enterprise Hornets are going try a Gold & Black Attack—Let’s battle back with a 
raging river of West Valley RED!  Come gear up with USA Merch from the Perch and show your Eagle Pride! 
 
There is a mandatory Boys Basketball meeting for players and parents on Tuesday September 30, at 6pm in the 
Library.  Everybody hoping to try out should attend. 
 
There is a mandatory steer meeting in Mr. Poldervaart’s room 728 TODAY (9/26) at lunch for anyone interest-
ed in showing a steer with West Valley FFA. 
 
 
FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S OFFICE:  All students-please do not stick tape on doors that have the new 
graphic wraps on them. The tape residue is left behind once the flyer is removed and it is damaging the door 
wraps. 
 
 



 

 


